

## Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

## **New MIRC Comment**

1 message

Sun, Sep 22, 2013 at 4:57 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Mark

Last Name - Stover

Organization Name - Self Employed

**Comment** - I support the expansion of Medicaid to make health care available to those who most need it. It is unfair for those who are less fortunate to deal with the pressures of illness without the assurance of some level of health coverage. It is the RIGHT thing to do. Thank you.